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TARWEF Co-Presidents

Message May 2019
What a huge success to have been able to see Lieutenant Colonel
“Buzz” Patterson, retired Air Force. He was captivating with his
words of wisdom and his testimony of so many inspiring
accomplishments that allowed us a glimpse into the courageous
journey in his life. As always, we enjoyed being together with
you all not only to hear our speakers...but also to just be
together and share life, family & politics.

We just witnessed our esteemed AG William Barr stand firm
and be unflappable amidst a grilling day of questioning, insults
and slander from the opposition party. Mitch McConnell
declared on 5-7 that the Case is Closed. Our opposition ...the
resistance, will just keep coming at us with anything and all they
can to invalidate our President and his 2016 win. Again, we will
not lose Heart! We Patriots will remain hopeful, prayerful,
faithful and vigilant as we know we are on the RIGHT side and
uphold the rights guaranteed wherein by our great Constitution.

We have Two exciting events coming up for you to consider
being involved. We have our upcoming May 315t General
meeting where we will have the privilege of hearing Susan
Shelley who is a VP for the Howard Jarvis Taxpayers
Association, and she has written the book ‘How Trump Won’.
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Susan is a dynamic speaker and it will be not only terrific to hear
her speak live, but also be helpful for us to glean HOW he won
and DUPLICATE the key factors to win in 2020.

We also have our Chili Cook-off on Sunday June 21d. This
is one of our biggest opportunites for TARWF ‘grassroots’
outreach to garner new membership in our club. We not only
“touch them with our positive joyful message of conservatism...
we also get to ‘model’ the benefits of being a Republican...they
can witness what we stand for and hold dear. Carlene
Cunningham and her husband Doug do a spectacular job of
setting us up. Thousands of people converge on the Old Tustin
streets every year to taste and partake of the chili, hear the live
bands and visit all the booths. Carlene displays the famous
President Trump and Melania poster that always gets a big
draw...and she also creates great surveys to draw in the ‘folks’ to
engage with us. We invite you to sign up to work at the booth
and experience it for yourself. ITS FUN! FUN! FUN! Come
join us!

Remember it is our goal and mission to help you become a more
informed voter, help out at local elections with calls, and this
includes participating where appropriate for your skills, and
talents and abilities, e.g. Phone calling, precinct walking, or
stuffing letters in envelopes for candidates at our OCGOP office.
(see back of Roster)

We look forward to seeing you all at our next Lunch meeting on
Friday, May 315t with Susan Shelley ...doors open at
10:30 am.

Warmest Regards, Judy & Pat
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Tustin Area Republican Women Federated
Invite You to Join our May 31, 2019 General
Meeting & Luncheon
We are proud to announce our speaker
Susan Shelley
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Author of “How Trump Won”

Vice President, Communications
Howard Jarvis Tax Payers Association
Columnist and member of editorial board for
Southern California News Group, eleven daily
papers including Orange County Register and Los
Angeles Daily News

Doors open for Check-in at 10:30 AM
Meeting 11:00 am — 1:00 pm
Members & Associate Members $30.00 » Guests $35.00

RSVP by Monday, May 27, 2019 to our NEW TARWF
Dedicated Email

TustinRepWomen@gmail.com

Reservations are required. Only those with
reservations will be seated for lunch.
Please remember a reservation made is a reservation
paid
If you are unable to keep your reservation, please
cancel.
Meeting and Luncheon held at
Tustin Ranch Golf Club ¢ 12442 Tustin Ranch Rd.,
Tustin CA 92782
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IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM CARLENE CUNNINGHAM,
YOUR VOTER REGISTRATION CHAIR

Volunteer for our fabulous TUSTIN STREET FAIR & CHILI COOK-
OFF on Sunday, June 2, 2019. We need two people per time slot and
the sign-up times are as follows:

Set-up 8 to 9:30 am; 10:30 am to 12 noon; 11 am to 1 pm; 12noon to 2
pm; 1 pmto 3 pm; 2 pmto 4 pm; 3 pmto 5 pm; and 5 pm to breakdown.

This is the 35th annual Tustin Street Fair & Chili Cook-Off held in Old
Town Tustin and the hours are from 11 am to 6 pm. The time slots are
mostly two hour shifts. If you would like to volunteer, please call me
at home (714) 368-0786, cell (714) 785-0280, or email me

at shemmie@aol.com. If you volunteer (please do), I will send out a
schedule, booth number and location, parking information, and other
pertinent info. Any questions, just ask me!

In past years, our booth has been on El Camino Real Street in Tustin. Our
booth will have TARWEF club information, GOP information, and Voter
Registration forms (guide sheets will be available). Hopefully several
candidates will stop by our booth. I will be in the booth all day to

assist. President Donald Trump and First Lady Melania Trump will also be
at the booth (unfortunately cardboard cutouts only). They still attract
much attention. Remember our California primary election is on Tuesday,
March 3, 2020.

In 2017 attendance at the Tustin Chili Cook-Off was 35,000. And the event
has only grown in size. This is a HUGE opportunity for our club and with
your assistance we hope to register voters and re-register no party
preference voters, independents, and democrats as Republicans. With all
the radical ideas coming from the left, this is a great opportunity to change
hearts and minds. There are 1.59 million registered voters in Orange
County: 34% are Republican; 33% are democrat; and 28.5% are no party
preference. If we can't get them to re-register, we can give them
information to read and rethink their positions.

With your help, let's GO FORTH AND BE BOLD.
Adorably Deplorable,

Carlene Cunningham

Voter Registration Chair
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Happy June to all TARWF Members...!!! Hope everyone had a very Happy Easter
and a wonderful Mother’s Day...!!!

Please welcome our New Members:

Carol Williams from Tustin
Jo Reitkopp from Orange

Barbara Bologna from Orange
Connie Colwell from North Tustin

We are happy to announce we are planning a TARWF New Members Tea for June
27, 2019 at the beautiful home of Nancy Wills. We want to acquaint our New
Members with our club...please RSVP by June 21, 2019 to Nancy Wills or Linette
Johnston. An Email invitation will be going out with further information to all new
members.

If you did not receive your new Roster please check at our May 31, 2019 Luncheon
meeting...

As you all are aware we are continuing to increase our membership but we need
the help from all our members...please take applications with you to pass out to
your friends...

Thank you and have a happy June...!!!
Your TARWF Membership team

Linette Johnston & Nancy Wills
2nd VP Co-Membership Chairs
714-814-1926 714-743-4047
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SCOTT BAUGH ANNE HYDE DUNSMORE STAN FRAZIER
ANDY HONG BETH JOHNS SUSAN KANG LUCKY LIPPA
DOUG MCCREA KIMBERLIN EROWN PELZER PHYLLIS & PETER SCHNEIDER
KIMMIE TALLEY DEANNE TATE DAMON TUCKER

CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO A RECEFTION AND LIVE PERFORMANCE
HONORING

US REPRESENTATIVE 0C SUPERVISOR
LOUCORREA : DON WAGNER

PRESENTED BY

> ANGEL FORCE ‘e
Ush

: = WE WON'T GIVE UP B Uh S o
& SUICIDE PREVENTION N
i - & BRAIN HEALTH FOR VETERANS a

o @ ARTISTS, HEROES, MASTER CHEFS, BUSINESS OWNERS & > %
v OWNERS JOIN TOGETHER TO CELEBRATE THEIR SERVICE AND ELIMINATE -
SUISILENCE (noun) : AVOIDANCE OF DISCUSSION ABOUT SUICIDE
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SPECiaGIGUESTS

STUART ELLIOTT SAM TANNER

M EREG&H GIANNI CHIARELLO
Co- Pru. OB, '.'.{: il Berkle College of Music, Slewe Hardey & Cockney Pele -Ulr'ﬂ.‘_ﬂ"ld & Roger
Musac Director with Rod E-[l.war Thei: Plallers, The Codsters Retsid, Kate Bush, Aan Daltrey (The Whio). Jeif Back
Performed with Willie Nelson Bobby Avon, Parsons Projecl. Paul Mike Rutheriond |Genesis).

& Pete Townsend The Diiarmonds

Ower 30 Gold & Plalinum Records
Wi'l'l-l OTHER SPECIAL GUESTS AND PEHF[}RMERS

McCariney, Sling. Rimgo Stamr John Lodge (Moody Elwes)

( GENERAL ADMISSION: $100 RESERVED SEATING: $250

1 VIP DINNER SEAT: $1,000 10 VIP DINNER SEATS: $10,000
\ 30 VIP DIHNER SEA'I'S $25, m |

e

At the Tumip Rose Prnmenade & Gardens | 15?0 Scenic Ave Costa Mesa, CA 92526
RSVP: ANNE HYDE DUNSMORE - 949.474.0123 - anne@angelforceusa.com




*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*

“ANGEL FORCE USA”

ARTISTS, HEROES, MASTER CHEFS, BUSINESS OWNERS AND OTHERS JOIN TOGETHER TO CELEBRATE
OUR VETERANS'’ SERVICE AND RAISE FUNDS AND AWARENESS FOR

SUICIDE PREVENTION and BRAIN HEALTH

by ending SuiSilence (noun: Avoidance of discussion about Suicide)
MONDAY, MAY 20 TH 6:00PM to 7:30PM Performance & Reception
7:30 PM to 9:00 PM VIP Dinner

$100 General Admission per person for ticket(s)
Performance and reception only

$250 Reserved Seating per person for ticket(s)
Performance and reception only

$1,000 Reserved VIP Seating per person for ticket(s)
Performance and reception
VIP seating for one (1) at private dinner with band members

$10,000 Angel Level
10 VVIP Seats at performance and reception
VVIP seating for ten (10) at private dinner with band members

$25,000 Underwriter Level
30 VVIP Seats at performance and reception
VVIP seating for thirty (30) at private dinner with band members
Includes stage signage
Guitar signed by band members

I/We are unable to attend but would like to contribute $

ANGEL FORCE USA is a 501(c)3 organization. Your contribution is tax deductible as a
charitable donation.
Fair market value of each ticket is $75. Tax ID:83-1323840
Please make checks payable to: ANGEL FORCE USA, c/o Veterans Outreach OC
2024 N. Broadway, Ste 210, Santa Ana, CA 92706
Credit card contributions are accepted by email to dee@veteransoutreachoc.org
For more information or to RSVP please call Deanne Tate @ 714-308-4060.

Full
Name

Mailing Address

City, State, Zip

Daytime Phone

E-Mail

CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS

Please charge $ to my: (circle one)
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Credit Card #
Exp. Verification Code

Name as it appears on card if different from
above:

Billing Address of card
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THIS IS INCREDIBLY WELL-PUT, AND I CAN HARDLY BELIEVE IT'S WRITTEN BY
A STUDENT!!! WHATEVER HE RUNS FOR, I'LL VOTE FOR HIM.

Dear American liberals, leftists, social progressives, socialists, Marxists, and Obama supporters, et al:

We have stuck together since the late 1950s for the sake of the kids, but the whole of this latest election
process has made me realize that | want a divorce. | know we tolerated each other for many years for the
sake of future generations, but sadly, this relationship has clearly run its course.

Our two ideological sides of America cannot and will not ever agree on what is right for us all, so let's just
end it on friendly terms. We can smile and chalk it up to irreconcilable differences and go our own way.

Here is our separation agreement:

Our two groups can equitably divide up the country by land mass, each taking a similar portion. That will
be the difficult part, but | am sure our two sides can come to a friendly agreement. After that, it should be
relatively easy! Our respective representatives can effortlessly divide other assets, since both sides have
such distinct and disparate tastes.

—We don't like redistributive taxes, so you can keep them.

--You are welcome to the liberal judges and the ACLU.

--Since you hate guns and war, we'll take our firearms, the cops, the NRA, and the military.

--We'll take the nasty, smelly oil industry and the coal mines, and you can go with wind, solar, and bio-
diesel.

--You can keep Oprah, Whoopi, Bill Maher, Michael Moore and Rosie O'Donnell. You are, however,
responsible for finding a bio-diesel vehicle big enough to move all five of them.

--We'll keep capitalism, greedy corporations, pharmaceutical companies, Wal-Mart, and Wall Street.
--You can have your beloved lifelong welfare dwellers, food stamps, homeless, homeboys, hippies,
druggies, and illegal aliens.

--We'll keep the hot Alaskan hockey moms, greedy CEOs, and rednecks.

--We'll keep Bill O'Reilly and Bibles and give you NBC and Hollywood.

--You can make nice with Iran and Palestine and we'll retain the right to invade and hammer places that
threaten us.

--You can have the peaceniks and war protesters.

--When our allies or our way of life are under assault, we'll help provide them security.

--We'll keep our Judeo-Christian values.

--You are welcome to Islam, Scientology, Humanism, political correctness, and Shirley McLaine. You can
also have the UN., but we will no longer be paying the bill.

--We'll keep the SUVs, pickup trucks, and oversized luxury cars. You can take every Volt and Leaf you
can find.

--You can give everyone health care if you can find any practicing doctors.

--We'll keep "The Battle Hymn of the Republic" and "The National Anthem."

--I'm sure you'll be happy to substitute "Imagine," "I'd Like to Teach the World to Sing," "Kum Baya," or
"We Are the World."

--We'll practice trickle-down economics and you can continue to give trickle-up poverty your best shot.
--Since it often so offends you, we'll keep our history, our name, and our flag.

Would you agree to this? If so, please pass it along to other like-minded liberal and conservative patriots.
In the spirit of friendly parting, I'll bet you might think about which one of us will need whose help in 15
years.

Sincerely,

John J. Wall

Law Student and an American
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P.S. Also, please take George Clooney, Ted Turner, Sean Penn, Martin Short, Charlie Sheen, Barbra
Streisand, and (Hanoi) Jane Fonda with you.
P.P.S. And you won't have to press 1 for English when you call our country

Greg Raths for Congress

45th Congressional district
candidate Greg Raths
addressing TARWF
members at April luncheon.
Greg is currently mayor of
Mission Viejo. He is
running for congress in
2020.

gregraths.com
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Subject: Another great teacher

In September of 2005, on the first day of school, Martha Cothren, a History
teacher at Robinson High School in Little Rock, did something not to be
forgotten. On the first day of school, with the permission of the school
superintendent, the principal and the building supervisor, she removed all
of the desks in her classroom. When the first period kids entered the room
they discovered that there were no desks. 'Ms. Cothren, where are our
desks?'

She replied, 'You can't have a desk until you tell me how you earn the right
to sit at a desk.' They thought, "Well, maybe it's our grades.' 'No,' she

said. 'Maybe it's our behavior.' She told them, 'No, it's not even your
behavior.'

And so, they came and went, the first period, second period, third

period. Still no desks in the classroom. Kids called their parents to tell them
what was happening and by early afternoon television news crews had
started

gathering at the school to report about this crazy teacher who had taken all
the desks out of her room.

The final period of the day came and as the puzzled students found seats on
the floor of the desk-less classroom. Martha Cothren said, "Throughout the
day no one has been able to tell me just what he or she has done to earn the
right to sit at the desks that are ordinarily found in this classroom. Now I am
going to tell you.'

At this point, Martha Cothren went over to the door of her classroom and
opened it. Twenty-seven (27) U.S. Veterans, all in uniform, walked into that
classroom, each one carrying a school desk. The Vets began placing the
school desks in rows, and then they would walk over and stand alongside the
wall. By the time the last soldier had set the final desk in place those kids
started to understand, perhaps for the first time in their lives, just how the
right to sit at those desks had been earned.

Martha said, 'You didn't earn the right to sit at these desks. These heroes did
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it for you. They placed the desks here for you. They went halfway around the
world, giving up their education and interrupting their careers and families
so you could have the freedom you have. Now, it's up to you to sit in them. It
is your responsibility to learn, to be good students, to be good citizens. They
paid the price so that you could have the freedom to get an education. Don't
ever forget it.'
By the way, this is a true story. And this teacher was awarded the Veterans of
Foreign Wars Teacher of the Year for the State of Arkansas in 2006. She is
the daughter of a WWII POW.

*

doors: 5:40"

event: 6:00-7:00%

GUN CONTROL:
A PARKLAND
STUDENT'S
PERSPECTIVE

ACTIVIST FROM PARKLAND SHOOTING,
KYLE KASHUV WILL GIVE A SPEECH ON
THE 2ND AMENDMENT, GUN RIGHTS,
AND GUN CONTROL IN THE UNITED
STATES.

EVENT:

05
29

2019

KYLE KASHUV

Coming Events
Save the Date

May TARWF luncheon:
Friday May 31, 2019

CFRW Spring Conference:
May 31 - June 2, 2019

Tustin Street Fair and Chili Cook-off




Sunday June 2, 2019

New Members Tea:
Thursday June27, 2019

NFRW Biennial Convention:
September 26 -29, 2019
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Your 2019 TARWF Board of
Directors

Co-President:
Pat Micone
Patmicone@gmail.com

Co-President:
Judy Levine
Ajllevinei1@aol.com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Noel Parrish
noelstone2@gmail..com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Linda Barcelona

lindabarcelonai@yahoo.com
Co-2nd V.P. Membership:

Co-2nd V.P. Membership:

Linette Johnston I;?IIEZ (;N eﬂlsaol com
linettejohnston @hotmail.com minzedge@aol.com
Membership Secretary: '(T}zieial::zer:
Gretchen Whistler 8

gail@rego.com

GWhisoo1@aol.com

Co-3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Loretta Miller
loretta@biblesbythecase.com

Co- 3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Candida Long
candidarosa@yahoo.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Peggy George

4peggygeorge@gmail.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Sheryl Franke
sherylfranke@sbcglobal.net

Visit our
website
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